Worship for July and August

After much prayer and thoughtful consideration, the council has decided that we will be worshiping outside for the months of July and August. Here is what you need to know:

· When? Sunday mornings at 9AM. We picked 9AM because the sun rises early where will we set up for worship and we want to try and avoid the heat as much as possible.
· Where? The back part of the parking lot.
· Where do I park? There should be approximately 19 spots in our lot for parking. You can also park at Centennial Hall and at the green. If you park at the green please stay away from the end near the church and stop sign. Please also avoid the middle circle and when you park stay off the street. You will get a ticket if the police feel that where you parked is on the road or is a safety issue.
· Will the service be live-streamed? Yes, the service will be live streamed. If for any reason there are internet connection issues we will record and post the service later.
· Will there be seating? Please bring your own lawn or camping chairs.
· Where will I sit? There will be an “x” marked where you can sit. These will be spaced out by at least 6 feet so that we can be socially distant. Each “x” can hold a family unit of up to 4 people.
· Do I need to wear a mask? Please wear a mask. Once you are seated and 6 feet apart you can take it off if you feel safe. Anytime that you can’t social distance the mask should be on. We do have a very limited supply of masks. If you need one please let the church office now.
· Will we be singing? All the experts say that singing is the fastest way to spread the virus. We will have a soloist, Mary will play some meditative music and who knows, we may have a few totally different experiences for you along the way.
· Will the church be open? Can we use the bathrooms? The church building will be locked and the bathrooms will be closed. We are still trying to minimize the number of people in the building to keep the staff safe. Please go before you leave the house. It may be helpful to know that the service will probably be under an hour long.
· What if it rains? If it rains, we will not be holding the service outside. We will go back to live streaming and Mary and I will move inside to livestream the service. If the weather is questionable we will post an update on the Facebook page the night before.
· Other things to know.
· You are welcome to bring your coffee, tea, scone, donut, etc. to enjoy during the service.
· Safety first!  Keep social distancing in mind at all times. It is going to be hard but we need to avoid social contact. We want to be able to do this but we won’t be able to if we can’t keep people safe. We are counting on you!
· Permission Granted – If you need to leave anytime during the service, you can do so with out fear of judgment.
As we have with everything else, we are going to remain fluid and change as we need to. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you feel sick, have a temperature or have been in contact with anyone who has been sick in the last 14 days please stay at home.

Finally, we may need some help with greeter/ parking attendance and set up. More on that to come.



